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What a brilliant week it has been at Falla Hill.  Our P7s engaged with (and made a 
light lunch for) 15 esteemed guests on Tuesday.  The guests spoke about their roles 
in the workplace and the community; they also spoke about what elements of the 
four capacities (confident individuals, responsible citizens, effective contributors & 
successful learners) are important in their roles and made suggestions around what 
the curriculum could include at Falla Hill to help our young people develop their skills 
with the four capacities.  We had so many positive comments about our P7s that we 
would struggle to list them all, but they should be very proud of their engagement 
and they received an honorable mention at a council committee meeting later that 
day for how fantastic they were! 
 
P6 are fast following in P7s footsteps, they created and ran phenomenally successful 
fundraising day, the children who took part in the activities had an absolutely 
amazing time and P6 raised over £700 for the P7s.  Thank you to everyone for their 
support and a huge thank you to P6, Mr Murphy and Miss Flynn for organising. 
 
P5 & P5/4 had their trip to New Lanark and came back buzzed with the enjoyment of 
it, although absolutely shattered after all the walking – in particular – the hill! 

Sports Day 
 
Sports Day scheduled for Tuesday 20th May, we have booked the 3G pitch at the 
Partnership Centre, we await the weather forecast!  We have provisionally booked 
the 3rd of June as our reserve date.  Parents/Carers etc are, of course welcome to 
come and spectate.  We will remind all the pupils of their house colours the Friday 
before (13th). 

Updates & Reminders 

 General ticket sales for the performances of Frozen, tickets are available if 
anyone would like to come and see the performance.  Prices are the same as 
prior to general release, no dynamic pricing increases here!  Please contact the 
school office if you would like to purchase (£2.50 per ticket). 
 

 https://www.westlothian.gov.uk/article/78753/Guidance-for-use-of-Non-
Prescription-Sun-Cream-Soaps-and-Hand-Lotions - if your child requires 
suncream in school then a form must be completed – please contact the school 
office. 

https://www.westlothian.gov.uk/article/78753/Guidance-for-use-of-Non-Prescription-Sun-Cream-Soaps-and-Hand-Lotions
https://www.westlothian.gov.uk/article/78753/Guidance-for-use-of-Non-Prescription-Sun-Cream-Soaps-and-Hand-Lotions


 

Nursery 

'In nursery this week some of the children enjoyed planting potato seeds . 
They used good listening when following instructions. We are looking 
forward to taking care of them, watching them grow and hopefully eating 
them!  We have enjoyed going out in the community and playing in our 
garden with the lovely sunshine, spotting signs of summer approaching.' 

PE Days this term 

   

P1 Wednesday Thursday 

P2/1 Wednesday Thursday 

P2 Tuesday Thursday 

P3 Monday Thursday 

P4 Wednesday Friday 

P5/4 Monday Wednesday 

P5 Tuesday Wednesday 

P6 Thursday (2hours)  

P7 Monday (2 hours)  
 

Diary Dates 

Term 4 2024-25 

  

Monday 5th May Bank Holiday 

Tuesday 6th May INSET Day 

Wednesday 7th May Pupils return 

Monday 12th to Friday 16th May P7 Camp 

Monday 19th May Spring Holiday 

Tuesday 20th May Sports Day 

Friday 30th May P3 class assembly 

Tuesday 3rd June Reserve Sports Day 

Wednesday 4th June 2:15pm – P1 – P7 sharing of learning 

Wednesday 4th June P7 transition information evening at Whitburn Academy 

10th – 13th June P7 transition events at Whitburn Academy 

10th & 12th June Meet the new teacher events for pupils in current P1 – 
P6 

11th June New P1s meet the Teacher 

Friday 13th June P1 class assembly 

Wednesday 18th June P5 & P5/4 Class Assembly (2) – 2:30pm 

Friday 20th June P7 Leavers’ Assembly 

Wednesday 25th June Falla Hill’s Got Talent 

Thursday 26th June P7 Leaver’s Disco 

Friday 27th June Last day of term 
 


